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and our MGPS Gradua-

tion as well as ongoing 

planned field trips that 

support the students as 

the explore a variety of 

curriculum areas. 

 

We look forward to con-

tinuing to work in part-

nership with you as we 

move towards the end of 

the school year. 

 

 

 

  

Spring is here!  An  

increase in sunshine 

seems to bring an  

increase in smiles and 

people generally feeling 

happier.  Research shows 

that warm and sunny 

weather can have a  

positive impact on our 

moods.  It’s important 

that we stay attuned to 

our emotional health and 

find the time to partici-

pate in activities that 

help us look after  

ourselves and our well-

being and May is a great 

time to do that as it is 

Mental Health  

Awareness month.  The 

Ministry of Education’s 

“Achieving Excellence” 

publication is their  

renewed vision for  

education in Ontario and 

promoting well-being is 

one of the key actions 

listed in the document. 

Students who maintain 

positive mental health 

and experience well-

being often have a strong 

sense of resiliency.  

Resilience is our ability 

to cope with the normal 

stresses of daily life, and 

bounce back from  

challenges.  As a school, 

we are committed to  

supporting the develop-

ment of resiliency in our 

students by encouraging  

them to believe in their 

own strengths, abilities 

and self-worth. For more 

information, supports and 

resources, please visit the 

Ministry website at  

http://www.edu.gov.on.ca/

eng/healthyschools/

links.html. 

 
 

We are so proud of our 

students and staff for the 

wonderful two nights of 

arts celebration that took 

place at Markham Gate-

way last week.  Students 

demonstrated their skill 

with digital claymation 

short movies, song and 

dance performances as 

well as artistic creations 

displayed throughout the 

school.  Other upcoming 

events will be our Track 

and Field day, Talent 

Show,  Volunteer Appre-

ciation Tea, Grand Mela 

Next School Council  

 

Thursday, June 11 
 

6:00—7:00 pm in the Library 
  

Council Executive 2014-2015 
 

Lisa Volpe-Brehaspatt—Chair 
 

Ratna Muralitharan—Treasurer 

 

Sathi Satkunanantharajah—

Secretary 

Message from the Administration 

 PRINCIPAL 

GARY YOUNG  

*** 

VICE PRINCIPAL 

RIMA ISHTIAQUE 

*** 

SUPERINTENDENT 

OF SCHOOLS  

ERIK KHILJI 

*** 

SCHOOL TRUSTEE   

JUANITA NATHAN 

*** 

  

  

Important Dates 

  May 14 - Talent Show 

 

 May 20  - Walk to School Day/ 

Track & Field Gr.4-8 

 

 May 21  - Welcome to 

           Kindergarten Night 

 

 May 25  - to June 04 EQAO 

 

 May 28  - Pizza Day 

 

 June 15  -  Grand Mela 

 

 June 16 -  Gr.8 Graduation  

          

 June 19  -  Fire Truck  

        Presentation 

 June 25  -  Early Dismissal 

  

      Home of the Titans 

May 2015  

Courtesy Cooperation             Consideration          Commitment 

http://www.edu.gov.on.ca/eng/healthyschools/links.html
http://www.edu.gov.on.ca/eng/healthyschools/links.html
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Character Matters 

at Markham Gateway! 

  

Every month at Markham Gateway we host our Spirit and Character Assemblies. We gather together as an entire school from 

Kindergarten to Grade 8, to show our school spirit by singing our school song, celebrating accomplishments and recognizing 

good character.  We also have important messages presented from our student groups such as Student Council, Me to We and our 

Eco-Team. Parents are always invited to attend all assemblies. The dates for the remainder of the year for Spirit and Character 

assemblies are as follows: 

 June 11th – 8:30am 

  

Financial Literacy at MGPS 

April was National Financial Literacy Month in Canada and MGPS did it up in style!  We hosted two events using funds from 

our PRO (Parent Reaching Out) Grant. 

 

On April 1st We had financial advisor Howard Vanderheym present a seminar for parents.  He introduced them to a great re-

source called “Money and Youth, a Guide to Financial Literacy “.  Each family that attended received the new resource.  While  

parents were learning more about financial literacy, their children were engaged in a hands on activity!  They were learning 

about the concept of sharing, saving and spending by making their own banks. 

 

On April 15th we had a luncheon attended by 23 mothers and their 17 preschoolers aged children.   We looked at the topic again 

to think about how financial literacy can be addressed at different ages from preschool up to high school.  Staff presented  

activities that have been part of ongoing lessons.  We were delighted to have several students from Mr. Armoogam’s grade 7 

class present their learning.  

 

Parents were introduced to resource materials  that can be borrowed  from the school for a month at a time.  These include both 

books and games that help explain how financial concepts such as how money works.  If you are interested in borrowing any of 

these resources, please contact Mrs. Lowry, Ms. Kolar or our parent ambassador, Ms. Khalid. 

 

The goal of financial literacy is to help students be equipped with the tools to foster  financial independence.  With the school 

and parents working together to address this topic, MGPS is well on its way to achieving that goal! 

 

 



The York Region District School Board Summer Institute is a program that offers academic, recreational and athletic 
programs and activities with intentional links to the Ontario Curriculum for children and youth entering Senior 
Kindergarten to Grade 8.  

Weekly Sessions July 6, 2015 to August 14, 2015 

Programs are offered at locations in Richmond Hill, Markham, Stouffville, Newmarket, Woodbridge, Vaughan and 
Georgina from 9:00 am - 3:30 pm with extended YMCA before and aftercare programs available at all locations 

YMCA Before and Aftercare Registration 

Aldergrove S.I. 150 Aldergrove Drive, Unionville 

Armadale S.I.  11 Coppard Ave., Markham 

Crosby Heights S.I.  190 Neal Drive, Richmond Hill 

Discovery S.I.  120 Discovery Trail, Maple 

Lakeside S.I.  213 Shorecrest Road, Keswick 

Lake Wilcox S.I.  80 Wildwood Ave., Richmond Hill 

Maple Leaf S.I. (formally Prince Charles P.S.) 155 Longford Dr., Newmarket 

Milliken Mills S.I.  289 Risebrough Circuit, Unionville 

Oscar Peterson S.I.  850 Hoover Park Drive, Stouffville 

Sixteenth Avenue S.I.  400 Sixteenth Avenue, Richmond Hill 

Unionville Meadows S.I.  355 South Unionville Ave., Markham 

Woodbridge S.I.  60 Burwick Avenue, Woodbridge 

 
For additional information please email performanceplus.si@yrdsb.ca or call 905-884-2046 ext. 241. 
  

 

Are you moving……? 

 

Our preparations for the 2015– 2016 school year are underway, and our success depends on accurate  

projections of the school population. If you are moving out of our school area, please complete the form below 

and return it to the school as soon as possible or contact the office and let us know the information requested 

below. 

 

My child(ren)___________________________________________________________________(name(s), 

 

who is/are in currently grade(s) ______________ will not be attending Markham Gateway Public School in 

 

September 2015.  

 

We will be moving to __________________________________ (please provide name of new school if 

known). 
 

http://www.google.ca/url?q=http://www.kelownarealestate.com/movinglist&sa=U&ei=nuQyU8SxHoer2gXQ2oGgDQ&ved=0CDEQ9QEwAg&usg=AFQjCNFKndnAjJ9vJ9DXYkQ0QpTTivJh-A


Dear Families, 

As our school year is coming closer to an end, we see many events planned for the staff and students at Markham Gateway. A 

few would be the Talent Show,  and our graduation school. Student Council has been making sure that our school has a great 

time during our last few months together!  

Backwards/Inside-Out Day, Tied-Up Thursday, Autism Awareness Day and Earth Day took place during the last month.  

Random Acts of Kindness have been continuing, nominees will be announced at our May and June Character Assemblies. 

Don’t miss the chance to nominate someone for a great deed! 

We also have plans that will put a wonderful end to our school year and leave Titans with a smile on their face as they leave 

MGPS to start their summers! In May, we’ll be looking forward to seeing what you will wear during Asian/South Asian  

Heritage Month. Every week will be a chance to wear your favorite cultural clothing! Our Spring Dance for grades 6-8 will 

also be coming very soon! 

 

Well that’s it MGPS, but stay tuned to announcements, assemblies, and updates to find out what Student Council has in store 

for you! Like I said, our goal is to put a splendid end to the school year. If you have any suggestions to how you’d like us to 

accomplish this, please feel free to speak with any of the Student Council executives or our advisors, Ms. Lee and Ms. Kolar. 

 

Sincerely, 

Saada P.     

Minister of Communication  

 

Legacy Walk  

 

Dear Families 

On Monday May 4, 2015, students at Markham Gateway P.S. participated in a Legacy Walk.  We  

raised funds to support the neonatal unit at Markham Stouffville Hospital.  Thank you for your support 

by helping students collect pledges from family members and friends.  Student who raised $25 or more 

received a T-Shirt.  Donations of over $50 qualified your child for prizes, such as gift cards and other 

grand prizes.   

Thank you for your continued support, 

 

Ms. Pollock and Ms. Bourne 

 









 

 

Markham Gateway is AWARE! Thank you for all of your support. 

We have raised $306.50 for Autism Ontario.  

 

Markham Gateway is proud to present their annual Talent Show, "Gateway’s 

Got Talent!" The show will be held in the school gym on Thursday, May 14th. 

The show will begin approximately at 1:15pm. Families are welcome to attend!  



Dear Families,  

May 2015 

Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

       1 

Grade 3s to Pickering 

Museum Village 

Spirit and Character  

Assembly 

 2 

 3  4 

Legacy Walk 

 5 

Gr. 7 VIP Presentation 

- Library 

 6 

Swim To Survive  

Gr. 3 

 

 

 7 

School Council  

Meeting 6:00 pm 

 

  

 

 8 

 Gr. 3 VIP Presentation -   

Library 

 

Spring Dance -  1: 00pm 

Grades 6-8 

 9 

10  11 

JK/SK to Rouge Valley 

12  

  

 

 13 

Swim To Survive  

Gr. 3 

 

  

 14 

 Talent Show @ 

1:15 pm 

 15 

 Area Badminton Meet 

@Milliken Mills H.S. 

 

 

  

 16 

17  18 

National Patriots' Day  

 

VICTORIA   DAY 

 19  20 

Track and Field for 
MGPS Grade 4-8 
 
Walk to school day 
 
Grade 4 Trip to  
Ripleys Aquarium 
 
Swim To Survive  
Gr. 3 

 21 

Rain date for J/I Track 

and Field . 

 

Welcome to Kinder-

garten Night 6:30 pm 

 

 

  

 22 

Track and Field at MCI 

*Raindate* 

 23 

 24  25 

 Gr. 3 & 6 EQAO  

 

 

 26 

Gr. 3 & 6 EQAO  

  

  

 

 27 

Gr. 3 & 6 EQAO   

 

 28 

Gr. 3 & 6 EQAO   

Pizza Lunch  

 

 29 

Gr. 3 & 6 EQAO  

  

 

  

  

 

30 

31 


